OCC ODKF Olympic Fund Keeps Growing

Last month's Outrigger magazine printed the names of the donors to the Outrigger Duke Kahanamoku Foundation Olympic Fund up until August 25. This list includes donors up until September 25th.

The response has been terrific, and the Foundation wants to be sure everyone has an opportunity to invest in the Olympics.

As a reminder, OCC members were asked to think ahead to the 1996 Olympics and give 96 cents a month for the next year to help the potential six or more Hawaii ODKF grantees who are training for the Olympics.

We now have \$9,600 pledged and still coming in! All donors names will appear in the ODKF annual report, and all will receive a special commemorative "gold" coin from the Foundation as well as official IRS documentation.

It's never too late to make a tax deductible donation to this campaign.

Again, Mahalo from ODKF and the Hawaii Olympians to: Kalie Reed Almeida, Raymond Almeida II, Theodore Anastasopulos, Joan Andersen, Allen Anderson, D. Leith Anderson, P. Armstrong, Lauren Avery, Pat Avery, C. Benjamin Baldwin, Nancy Bannick, Richard Berry, Leilani Bowen, Barbara Brodhead, Elizabeth Brodhead, Barclay Bryan.

A.C.B. Capp, Dean Caskey, Jill Cullinan, Donald Cutting, Barry Hall, James Hall, Harriet Haneberg, Elizabeth Hill, Aaron Kandell, Jordan Kandell, Keith Kandell, Ruth Kerr, Mia Lambert, Christian Lass, Alfred & Karen Liu, William

Lucas.

Demetri Marmash, Lisa Martin, Chris Maurer, Ted Maurer, Judith Moore, Marjorie Moore, Matthew Moore, Wilmer Morris, Gregory Moss, Jim Mozley, Cecile & Patricia Nation, Deborah Peck, Laura Van Lier Ribbink, Susan Rose, Doug Russell, Grant Senner, Blair Shurtleff, Alice Sorensen, Jessica Spondike, Kelly Spondike, James Stackhouse, Diane Stowell, Gail Stringer, Sue Tetmeyer, Kahala Thompson, Crystal Thornburg, David Wong.

A Thanksgiving Message from Winners' Camp:

